
                                               STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE-TOWN OF SURRY 

     SELECTMEN  

            MEETING MINUTES APRIL 22, 2019 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Eric Eichner and Jamison Hines. 

The selectmen will meet briefly next Monday to sign payroll and bills.  

Joe Lucuis dropped off an address list of campers for Avitar. He requested Avitar contact him before 

their inspection so he would be available. 

The Town of Surry received a paving quote from BDM of $101, 000.00 for paving the Pond Road.  

The town has not received a quote for blasting yet. 

The Town of Surry received ck# 1185 for $1650.00 from the road improvement trust for the engineering 

invoice for the dirt portion of the Pond Rd.  

The Town of Surry received a quote of $7500.00 from Key  for jackhammering the ledge on the Pond 

Road in preparation for paving. Jay Croteau will ask Durwin Clark to contact Key to begin the job.  

The Town of Surry received a quote from Bob’s fuel for installation of the furnace and oil tanks for the 

town garage.  

The selectmen have agreed to pay for the new dump truck from the general fund with the 

reimbursement to come from the Trustees of Trust funds . Jay Croteau will write  the letter to the 

trustees and enclose a copy of the invoices for reimbursement.  

The selectmen spent some time reviewing the balance sheet regarding the transfer of funds to the 

trustees voted on at town meeting. 

The selectmen signed the State of NH DMV – DOS deposits .  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Jamison Hines seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

The State of NH DES has requested a sample of the water at the firestation to test for chemicals. 

Jamison Hines will forward the request to Josh Brooks. He will also ask Josh Brooks for a current list of 

fire volunteers.  

Jay Croteau will be at the meeting with Helen Smith on Wednesday evening.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the  paving quote from Mitchell. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The 

selectmen agreed to accept the Mitchell quote.  



The property changes for Comstock and Wilburs has been entered into the Avitar program.  

Jamison Hines motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

    


